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7th June 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
Year 1 ‘Toys from the Past’ workshop 
 
To support the children’s learning in our current topic ‘Stories of Toys’ we would like to invite all year 1 
children to take part in an in-school workshop focused around toys from the past. 
 
The children will take part in the hands-on half day workshop where they will handle and explore over 100 
antique toys while listening to stories about their history. To get the children into role, they will have the 
opportunity to dress in Victorian clothes and really step back in time as they make comparisons with their 
own toys today.  
 
The visitor will be in school on Monday 14th June during normal school hours following all current 
government covid guidelines. 
 
In order to run the workshop, we are requesting a voluntary contribution of £4.00 per child. Please pay 
through Parent pay.  This is a voluntary contribution, however if sufficient funds are not received future 
trips may not be possible. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Year 1 Class Teachers 
Miss Rook and Mrs Turley 
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